March 19, 2009

Dear Sir/Madam,

Mr. Gregory Heichel of Polish Hardware Floors, Inc. has worked on two projects with Paradise
Construction Co. 1, LLC. | can confidently recommend Mr. Heichel to you without the slightest
hesitation. Mr. Heichel has completed all tasks given to him in a timely and efficient manner.

His attitude to work is enthusiastic and he is punctual, hard-working and self-motivated. His
ability to analyze information and work in a team environment along with his extensive
knowledge of the business has made him an asset to our company.

In conclusion | have no reservations in recommending Mr. Heichel for future project with our
company or recommend him to others.

abeeb Chowdhry
President
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